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(Via E-mail)  15 February 2016 

 
Our Ref:  FOI4373 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
 
Freedom of Information: Right to know request 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), for the 
following information: 
 
 “Who commissioned (ie requested the writing of) the paper entitled "FCA's 
 approach to culture in firms" ahead of the FCA meeting on this subject on 29 
 September 2015?” 
 
Your request has now been considered and I can confirm that the person who 
commissioned the paper “FCA’s Approach to Culture in Firms” is David Blunt, Head of our 
Conduct Specialists Department in Supervision.  
 
I hope you find our response helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Information Access Team 
 
 


